August 1, 2008

Mayor Gary Becker & the Common Council 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services Department would like to meet with the Finance & Personnel Committee to request permission to accept a \$1,000.00 donation from The Sustainable Racine Fund (Sustainable Neighborhood Partnership) within the Racine Community Foundation for a community garden.

Staff be at the meeting to answer any questions.

Respectfully,

Donnie Snow Director